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CHPS Postcard
Hybrid Re-launch and Other Important Updates 1/15/21

Minute with Dr. Meloche 1.15.21Minute with Dr. Meloche 1.15.21

Minute with Dr. Meloche January 15, 2021
WE bring you this "Minute,"above, from the hallway in the Alternative High School, in front of the
"Advocates for Diversity" mural designed and painted by our students! In this message, Dr. Meloche
talks about the upcoming Martin Luther King Day of Service, the re-launch of the Hybrid Learning
Model, and our next Town Hall Meeting.

Meal Distribution Continues on Martin Luther King Day
1/18/21
WE are pleased to remind the community that our Monday distribution of FREE meals to ALL CHERRY
HILL STUDENTS (public, private and home-schooled) will continue on the Martin Luther King, Jr. Day
of Service, January 18, 2021. Come pick up 7 breakfasts and 7 lunches per student from noon-2 pm
and 4-6 pm at High School East or High School West!
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COVID-19 Prevention Guidelines

Maintaining the health and safety of our school community is of utmost
importance, particularly during this unprecedented pandemic situation.
Providing a safe environment is a partnership between
parents/guardians and the school district. The CHPS has put into place many measures to keep our
students and staff safe while they are in school. We ask that our parents and guardians help to
prevent the spread of COVID, as well as other illnesses by:

Following the COVID-19 checklist guidelines
Reporting to the nurse if your child or any household member tests positive for COVID, or if they
have an actual or suspected COVID exposure
Keeping your child home when they are sick,
Promptly picking your child up if they become sick at school,
Alerting the school nurse about any planned travel to discuss the required post-quarantine
guideline, prior to sending your child back to school

If you have any questions or concerns, please reach out to your school nurse for guidance.

Welcome Back with Westley & Crimson! 1 19 21Welcome Back with Westley & Crimson! 1 19 21

Updated WE Return to Learn Plan and Friendly Reminders
Regarding Hybrid Available Online
Our re-launch of the Hybrid Learning Model is Tuesday, January 19, 2021!

The most recent version of the WE Return to Learn Continuity of Learning Guide, including detailed
sample schedules for the Hybrid Learning Model at each grade level, is available online.

Unsure of whether your child is signed up for Hybrid Learning? Want to change your child's
designation from All-Remote to Hybrid, or vice versa? All questions and requests regarding the Hybrid
Learning Model and the All-Remote Learning Model should be directed to your building principal.

CHPS Launches COVID-19 Dashboard
The Cherry Hill Public Schools has launched a COVID-19 Dashboard to track by building the number
students who have tested positive for COVID-19 (as reported by their parents), and the number of
staff who have tested positive or are quarantining. The Dashboard, available at
https://www.chclc.org/covid19dashboard will be updated every Friday.
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Visit WE Return to Learn on Our Website HereVisit WE Return to Learn on Our Website Here

Community Town Hall Tuesday, January 19, 2021
Our next Virtual CHPS Town Hall will be on Tuesday, January 19, 2021 from 7-8:30 pm. Topic:
attendance areas and school con�guration including grade level groupings and "sending schools,"
meaning which addresses are assigned to which schools.

The Board of Education Strategic Planning Committee has begun discussing the possibility of the
Board of Education's changing the Attendance Area Map's sending school boarders. The Attendance
Area Map can be found in the Demographic Study presented to the Board on March 20, 2020 and
archived on the District website. We strongly encourage community members to read the
Demographic Study prior to the Town Hall Meeting. The PowerPoint Demographic Study Presentation
also is available for viewing.

Live questions/comments limited to 3 minutes in length will be taken alternately with
questions/comments submitted by noon on January 19 through our question portal.

Please click the link below to join the webinar: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83655261204
Or iPhone one-tap : 
US: +13017158592,,83655261204# or +13126266799,,83655261204#
Or Telephone: 
Dial(for higher quality, dial a number based on your current location):
US: +1 301 715 8592 or +1 312 626 6799 or +1 646 558 8656 or +1 253 215 8782 or +1 346 248 7799
or +1 669 900 9128
Webinar ID: 836 5526 1204 
International numbers available: https://us02web.zoom.us/u/kb2JURKdJ

ThoughtExchange Follow-up on 1/11/21
Town Hall Open Through Monday, January
18
We encourage community members to participate in our latest
ThoughtExchange as a follow-up to the Virtual CHPS Town Hall on
Monday January 11, 2021, now available for viewing on our
YouTube channel. The ThoughtExchange will be open until Monday,
January 18, 2021 at 5 pm.

https://www.smore.com/u/publicinformation
https://www.smore.com/u/publicinformation
https://www.smore.com/?ref=powered
https://www.google.com/intl/en/policies/privacy/
https://www.google.com/intl/en/policies/terms/
https://www.chclc.org/Page/2131
https://www.chclc.org/cms/lib/NJ50000493/Centricity/Domain/1094/Cherry%20Hill%20Demographic%20Study%20Report%20Dr%20Grip%202019.pdf
https://www.chclc.org/cms/lib/NJ50000493/Centricity/Domain/1094/Cherry%20Hill%20Demographic%20Study%20Report%20Dr%20Grip%202019.pdf
https://www.chclc.org/cms/lib/NJ50000493/Centricity/Domain/1094/CHPS%20Demographic%20Study.pdf
https://www.chclc.org/cms/module/selectsurvey/TakeSurvey.aspx?SurveyID=134
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fus02web.zoom.us%2Fj%2F83655261204&data=04%7C01%7Cbwilson%40chclc.org%7C7f8bb20993f9486498bd08d8b3302740%7C2ef406a461ec41b69520f07006cd9873%7C1%7C0%7C637456366687444033%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=OwGO1qx5nBo9VlyZP8yLDca1OPzwmjh26SYnrvH0hHE%3D&reserved=0
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fus02web.zoom.us%2Fu%2Fkb2JURKdJ&data=04%7C01%7Cbwilson%40chclc.org%7C7f8bb20993f9486498bd08d8b3302740%7C2ef406a461ec41b69520f07006cd9873%7C1%7C0%7C637456366687444033%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=ODnf%2BBhjQlmwO5tJl6xPU%2Bn2R0lgbl3ycCVASxtn1EA%3D&reserved=0
https://my.thoughtexchange.com/scroll/178860258
https://youtu.be/389o2Tj3zAQ
https://s.smore.com/u/3fad4834c90a6bb87f602e6cf0375d54.png

